Dear Temple Beth Elohim Friends:

On behalf of the leadership of the Westchester Jewish Council, please accept our sincere condolences on the passing of your teacher/rabbi/friend Solomon Acrish.  For a ½ century, Rabbi Acrish has served your community with love and distinction and it has been a pleasure to have him as a member of the Westchester Board of Rabbis --and your synagogue as a member of the Westchester Jewish Council.

May the memories and teachings of Rabbi Acrish be a source of blessing and inspiration

Paul Warhit, President

Elliot Forchheimer, Executive Director

Westchester Jewish Council

701 Westchester Avenue, Suite 203 East

White Plains, NY 10604

elliot@wjcouncil.org   www.wjcouncil.org
(p) 914 328 7001  (fax) 914 761 6309

*****************************************************************

Hi Nan,

Thanks so much for checking in with me. I had hoped to make it to the funeral, but was unable to make it due to an unforeseen circumstance on my end.

I am sending much love to you all and have you in my prayers during this difficult time.

Fondly,

Rebecca

Rebecca Einstein Schorr
Rabbi ▪ Writer ▪ Life-Wrangler
Embracing Life, Messiness & All
www.rebeccaeinsteinschorr.com
Tweeting @rebeccaschorr
******************************************************************************

My heart goes out to your community at this sad time

Rabbi Acrish will be remembered and beloved forever

May his name be a blessing and an inspiration

If I can be of help please let me know

Shalom

Cantor Debbie Katchko-Gray

******************************************************************************

I am sorry for you loss, Mr. Acrish was the greatest teacher I ever had and an inspiration to better yourself. 

Jack Voges class of 75

******************************************************************************

On behalf of St. Andrew’s Church, please know how very sorry we are for your loss.  Our thoughts and prayers go out to Rabbi Acrish’s family and the congregants of Temple Beth Elohim.  He was a lovely, thoughtful and kind person who will be deeply missed.
 
May Rabbi Acrish’s memory be everlasting and a blessing.  Our hearts are with you.
 
Sincerely,
Stephanie Fiorentino
Church Secretary
******************************************************************************

My heart is broken to hear this news of the Rabbi who served our communities faithfully for 50 years. 

I will share this news with our congregations for prayers with and for the Rabbi's families as well as the community gathered at Temple Beth Elohim through this time of grief. We will remember his life of service and trust it will continue to bear fruit and bear witness through all whom he loved and served so generously. 

With prayers and love, 

 

Rev. Wongee Joh,
NOW!United Methodist Churches
******************************************************************************

Thank you for including us in your notice about the Rabbi's death.  Please know that our congregation will be giving thanks for his life and work, and praying for comfort his family, friends, the congregation and all who mourn.  He has been a blessing to the community, and that will continue in the lives and works of all those he taught, inspired, guided, and helped.
Sincerely,
The Rev. Gwyneth Murphy
Interim Pastor, Church of the Good Shepherd Episcopal Church Granite Springs.

******************************************************************************

We are so very sorry to learn of Rabbi Acrish’s passing. He will be greatly missed throughout our area. Please know that you all are being held in the Sisters’ hearts and prayers as you navigate the often-rough waters of sorrow.


Catherine Grace, CHS
Bluestone Farm and Living Arts Center, Melrose Convent
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